Dear Senator Beverly Gossage - Chair for Public Health and Welfare Committee,

| am a strong opponent of HB 2264. The brief overview of the bill sounds wonderful, until you read it.
All this bill does is give hospitals, adult care and hospice facilities the right to control patient visitations.
In addition, those facilities are protected from civil liability. This is just another bill to control people. It is
definitely not a freedom bill and | want to have control over my healthcare decisions! In addition, this
also goes against our Republican Party Platform which states individuals should have control over their
healthcare.

I urge you not to work HB 2264! Thank you for your time and consideration.
Fighting for Freedom,
Jannel Munk

Douglas County
District 2



